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One of the participants of the Ashgabat forum ITTC-2024 was the Chinese company Yutong
Bus Co., LTD, specializing in the production of buses. On November 27, the representative
of the automaker, Li Haifeng, spoke at the forum, announcing a series of cooperation
proposals.

Li Haifeng noted that Yutong has been a partner of Turkmenistan for more than 10 years.
The company offers a new line of passenger buses, including hydrogen, electric, and hybrid
models, as an alternative to traditional internal combustion engine vehicles. The Chinese
businessman emphasized that these “green” buses help reduce carbon dioxide emissions
into the atmosphere and ensure lower noise levels.

The company representative added that Yutong has already delivered a large number of eco-
friendly vehicles to several countries and is now ready to offer its new products to the
Turkmen market. He also expressed confidence that cooperation in the field of
environmentally friendly transport technologies will contribute to improving the quality of
life, reducing air pollution, and creating safer and more comfortable living conditions.


